
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 3, 2021 

Re: Rockway Vineyard’s COVID-19 Update 

  
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
The Ontario Government has announced that we are entering a month-long provincewide 
shutdown as a result of rising COVID-19 cases and intensive care admissions. 
 
In abiding by the rules and regulations set out by the government, we will be adhering to the 
following protocols for the next 28 days. 
 
Golf operations will continue as normal. Only one person will be allowed into the Pro Shop at a 
time. Tee time currently begins at 9am but will change depending on weather. Please monitor 
our social media platforms for change in hours. Our Snack Hut will be open from 9am to 6pm. 
 
Restaurant is closed for indoor and outdoor dining, including restrooms. However, it is open for 
pickup at the front door. Restaurant hours are 10am to 6pm. Golfers can order by phone when 
they arrive at holes 13 and 17. Orders will be ready upon completion of their round. 
 
Wine Boutique has suspended wine tastings at this time. Store will continue to be open from 
11am to 6pm, Monday through Sunday. Online and curbside pickup orders still available. Retail 
capacity is set at 25%. 
 
We thank you for your continued support, patience and understanding throughout this very 
challenging time. We hope to see you in the near future! 
 


